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October 21, 2021 
 
Ariel Aponte 
Assistant Secretary of Military Affairs 
NC Department of Military and Veterans Affairs 
413 N. Salisbury Street 
Raleigh, NC 27603 
 
Dear Mr. Aponte: 
 
In accordance with North Carolina General Statute 93B-2(a) & (b1), the North Carolina Board of 
Dietetics/Nutrition submits this Annual Report for the fiscal year 2020-2021.  If you have any questions 
regarding this report or need further elaboration on the activities of the Board, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Board office at (919) 678-7609. 
 
Annual Report for fiscal year July 1, 2020 – June 30, 2021: 
 
(9c) The number of applicants with military training, the number granted a license, the number denied a  
        license for any reason, and a summary of the reasons for denial.   
 

• 2 military trained applicant 
• 1 military trained applicant granted a license – one military trained applicant who applied 

during fiscal year 2020-2021 was issued license in fiscal year 2021-2022. 
• 0 military trained applicants denied a license for any reason 

 
(9d) The number of applicants who are military spouses, the number granted a license, the number denied          
         a license for any reason, and a summary of the reasons for denial.   
 

• 2 military spouse applicants 
• 2 military spouse applicants granted a license 
• 0 military spouse applicants denied a license for any reason  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Charla M. Burill 
Executive Director/Secretary 
North Carolina Board of Dietetics/Nutrition 
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